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Kindergarten News

Mrs. Sasser’s Class

February 18-22, 2019
Last week we learned about the traditions of Valentine’s Day in America.  This week we will learn about Presidents of the United States. If you have any books on this subject, please send them to share. We LOVE reading!!! Skills/activities we will be working on this week will include those listed below. 
Language Arts:

We are focusing on writing words and sentences phonetically as well as using the sight words in our writing. Please work with your child each night at home.
*reading many books about Presidents
*writing letters through the alphabet
*writing our names –first and last
*sight words

*forming sentences and writing stories
*CVC words
Sight Words: Please work with your child on the selected sight words every day. Just take a few minutes to review them. The kids will pick up so fast! (
February Sight Words
four  saw  well  ran  brown  eat  who   new  must  black  white  soon  our  

ate   say
Social Studies:

Please help your child learn their telephone number and address. I will be testing throughout the week. We are learning about the Presidents of America.
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Math: 
We are working on numbers and sets 1-30. 
*Addition 0-10, 11-20
*Complete Eureka Math worksheets as they come home with your child. Thanks so much! 
*Counting to 100 by ones and tens

*calendar skills
*Greater than and less than
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Things to remember: 
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Please study the sight words each night. I test a few students daily.

UPCOMING EVENTS… 

*Kids Heart Challenge – Friday, February 22nd from 12:40-1:55 PreK thru 2nd and 10:00-11:25 for 3rd thru 5th.

Friday your child can dress in comfortable clothes for the Kids Heart Challenge.

*Tuesday and Wednesday you can send in cash donations for Kids Heart Challenge.

*Scholastic Book Fair- Feb. 25-March 1st from 7:40-3:00. Please see the flyer we sent home for details.

Feel free to E-mail me at debra.sasser@sccpss.com  with questions at any time. I will respond as quickly as possible. Please visit our website at
www.sasserssweeties.weebly.com         
